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Samantha Pickett

Subject: FW: Ordinance Amendment Comment

From: David Tarrant 
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 10:25 AM 
To: Contact‐Planning  
Subject: Ordinance Amendment Comment 
 
I have wondered since I moved to McKinney in 2000 why McKinney allowed automobile sales.  Allen does not allow such 
a use and look at the quality development they have along U.S. 75 and planned along SH‐121.  McKinney has allowed 
several of the city’s high‐profile sites to be developed with automotive uses.  This use is not only unsightly, they do not 
contribute as heavily to the property tax base as say a high‐quality mid‐ride office building would.  Please do not allow 
anymore automotive dealerships within the city limits. 
 
David A. Tarrant 
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Samantha Pickett

Subject: FW: Upcoming Open House - Potential Ordinance Amendments

From: Sherry Williams  
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 3:27 PM 
To: Samantha Pickett  
Subject: Re: Upcoming Open House ‐ Potential Ordinance Amendments 

 
Thanks for the info. 
 
I think this is a waste of time and money.  And, makes everyone waste time and money on gas. 
 
 
I am kind of upset that I do not have access to automotive uses in my neighborhood.  No auto sales 
at all and very few auto repair shops.  I have to come to University Drive or Highway 5.  I live in 
Stonebridge Ranch and it's pretty much rich people stuff there.  It does not help me at all.  So, I think 
restriction of automotive uses is unacceptable, after all, everyone has a car or needs to buy one or 
get one fixed.  Those uses should be right next door to each hospital and doctors office.  That way 
when we have to wait for an hour for the doctor, at least we won't be wasting time.  Get our car fixed, 
tires changed, washed, vacuumed or whatever.  Cars take up a lot of time and we should not have to 
drive a long way to take care of them. 
 
 
Yes, a new type of facility...doctor-car doctor.  two birds with one stone.  Drive in like at the dealership 
repair and instead of just sitting in the waiting room, sit in the doctors office.   
 
 
 
So tired of this kind of time wasting.  Thanks, Does that help? 
  
Please make sure I have your cel no. and your email address. 
 
Regards,  
 
Sherry Geer Williams 
 
 

I am looking for a new Spanish Speaking assistant. 
 
This email is intended explicitly for the person addressed. If you are not this person, please delete 
this email. If you forward this correspondence, please delete the forwarding history, which includes 
my email address. It is a courtesy to me and others who may not wish to have their email addresses 
sent all over the world. Erasing the history helps prevent spammers from mining addresses and 
viruses from being propagated. When sending to a list of recipients, always use the BCC (Blind 
Carbon Copy) feature to hide the recipients addresses. 
 

 
















